OPEN
AFTERNOON

We look forward to seeing you at Open Afternoon on Monday,
2nd July, from 1.30pm—5pm, entry through the school office.

This is an opportunity for the children to show you some of the
fabulous work they have done this year, so do please come
along.

School will finish at the normal time, however, if you are
coming in before the end of the school day you may take your
child earlier if you wish.




